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Exxon Nuclear Company, Inc.
ATTil: Mr. C. W. Malody, Manager

Licensing and Compliance
Operating Facilities

2101 ilorn Rapids Road
P. O. Box 130
Richland, Washington 99352

Gentlemen:

This rcr'ers to your letter dated June 2,1982, regarding construction of an
addition to the 002 Building. We have detenained that such construction
wo'ind not affect t5e quality of the human environment; thus, you will not
F. ave to subr.;it environmental information to cover construction of the
addition.

This letter does not authorize introduction of SNM into the new addition.
Such authorization will be the subject of future correspondence.

Enclosed for your infonaation is a copy of our safety evaluation report.

FOR THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMilISSION

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY
FRED D. FISHER

R. G. Page, Chief
Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety, MitSS

Enclosure: Safety Evaluation Report
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